Memoir on Hospice Receives 5th Major Award in Two years
(1888PressRelease) Lessons for the Living: Stories of Forgiveness, Gratitude, and Courage at the End of Life, is a transformational memoir of a very proper professor with prostate cancer who becomes a compassionate caregiver, and for eight years serves the needs of hospice patients as he battles his cancer. The book received it's 5th major award in the past two years and has changed end of life discussions.
(1888PressRelease)  On May 11th 2011, The International Book Award Committee honored Stan Goldberg's memoir of learning to live with cancer by caring for people in hospice, with a first place in the Spiritual: Inspirational category. This is the 5th major award in the last two years for LESSONS FOR THE LIVING: STORIES OF FORGIVENESS, GRATITUDE, AND COURAGE AT THE END OF LIFE. The other four awards are:

- Best Buddhist Writing,2010
- London Book Festival Grand Prize Winner,Lessons for the Living, 2009
- Best Book Spiritual Category, London Book Festival, 2009
- Top Books of the Year, MyShelf.com, 2009
- Top Books of the Year, Cyrus Webb Conversations Book Club, 2009

In this book, Goldberg tells the stories of people he met in hospice. He shares their very ordinary experiences of facing fear and sadness and pain with all the bravery and love they could muster. The stories shine a light on the great capacity of the human spirit for beauty, insight, forgiveness, and gratitude. He shows how seemingly ordinary things, such as small acts of kindness, letting go of anger, and keeping things simple can have an extraordinary effect for someone who is dying-and how they offer lasting lessons for the living.

The Sacramento Book Review called LESSONS FOR THE LIVING "that rare self-help book that actually lives up to its title."Engaging and enlightening, but never pedantic, Goldberg imparts basic life lessons on the importance of giving, communicating,loving, and forgiving. It took a lethal disease and time spent as a hospice volunteer caring for persons he came to know and love for Goldberg to learn these important truths."

MyShelf.com said "This is not a book to be taken lightly, nor one to be read to pass a summer's day. This is one to read in order to change how you plan on living out the rest of your days."

Goldberg is currently completing a sequel to LESSONS FOR THE LIVING. In March of 2012 New Word Library will be publishing LEANING INTO SHARP POINTS: PRACTICAL GUIDANCE AND NURTURING SUPPORT FOR CAREGIVERS.

For interviews, workshops and presentations contact:
Stan Goldberg, Ph.D.
stan ( @ ) stangoldbergwriter dot com
415 566-7200
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